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There is nothing addressing mental health and drug addiction in the bill. This will 

place more burden on the average citizen. Homeless people should not see Oregon 

as a safe haven. Criminals are flocking the city due to the lack of law enforcement. 

We need to build a strong middle class and not keep providing without incentivizing 

getting back into the workforce or volunteering for the meals/shelter that is provided.  


